March 28, 2024

Dear Panther Nation,

The Northeast Bradford School District will hold an early dismissal on Monday, April 8, 2024, due to the
anticipated eclipse during our regular dismissal time. The district has received various guidance from legal
groups, insurance agencies, and PDE. Based on the guidance we feel it is in the best interest to have all
students home during the event, where they can experience the eclipse under the direction of their
parents/guardians.

The district will dismiss the elementary school at 12:45 pm and the high school will dismiss at 1:00
pm. Student after-school activities will resume on Tuesday, April 9, 2024.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Matthew A. Holmes
Superintendent
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